
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Key Stage 4 Information Evening 
 
I would like to invite you to a Key Stage 4 Information Evening on Wednesday 11 
October 2023 at 6.15 pm in East Hall. The purpose of the evening is to inform you of 
valuable information and dates relating to your child’s GCSE courses. There will be 
representatives from English, maths, science and the Sixth Form at this event.  
 
During the evening, you will receive a booklet which includes tips and advice about 
how best to support your child through the challenges that the next year may bring. 
You will also have the opportunity to order revision guides to support your child with 
their independent learning. A selection of revision guides will be available for you to 
view in the Sixth Form canteen area from 5.45 pm and refreshments will also be 
available.  
 
The information shared during this event is aimed at parents, carers and students. If 
you would like to attend, please could you complete the following link, indicating the 
number of people in your party attending (a maximum of three seats per student): 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/vDVnPLpSzv 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school reception on 01377 
253631 and we can book your places for you. 
 
We do hope that you are able to attend this evening and we look forward to working 
with you and your child throughout Key Stage 4. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Holmes 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/vDVnPLpSzv

